Canaan Fire Company PO Box 642 Canaan, CT 06018

October 5, 2023

Lone Oak Campsites PO Box 640 E Canaan, CT 06024

Dear Friend,

The members of the Canaan Fire Company would like to take this opportunity to express our thanks for your recent donation in the amount of \$4128.00. We are most fortunate to have a strong, dedicated volunteer force, but without your continued financial support we would not be able to provide the quality or service and protection that our community deserves.

With kindest regards, we remain,

Sincerely yours,

THE CANAAN FIRE COMPANY

Maribeth Marchi Secretary

~No goods or services were provided for this donation~